
Question on notice no. 237

Portfolio question number: SQ24-000345

2023-24 Additional estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure,
Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts Portfolio

Senator Susan McDonald: asked the Australian Maritime Safety Authority on 23
February 2024—

(1.Have any staff left the employment of AMSA in the last 12 months?
2.If so, have those staff been replaced? Where were they recruited from?
Answer —
Please find answer attached.
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Committee Question Number: 237

Departmental Question Number: SQ24-000345

Division/Agency Name: Agency - Australian Maritime Safety Authority

Hansard Reference: Written (23 February 2024)

Topic: AMSA - staffing

Senator Susan McDonald asked:

1. Have any staff left the employment of AMSA in the last 12 months?
2. If so, have those staff been replaced? Where were they recruited from?

Answer:

1. Yes. 

2. In the past 12 months The Australian Maritime Safety Authority (AMSA) has engaged 
more new staff than the number of cessations. AMSA recruited people from a diverse 
range of employment backgrounds, including the maritime industry, the Australian 
Public Service and private sector organisations.


